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Hello Oregon State Legislators, I strongly believe the Ontario Rec Center Project is 
very important to the residents of Ontario and the surrounding communities as 
Andrew Maeda has so eloquently conveyed in his presentation to the Committee. 
The Ontario Rec Center Project is key to providing numerous tangible benefits such 
as providing various activities for youth, families and employment opportunities. I 
respectfully ask you and your colleagues to please support the Ontario Rec Center 
Project. Please help drive the project to come to fruition to be a centerpiece for 
Ontario to draw families to the Rec Center and realize all the tangible positive 
potential from the Rec Center Project. It would also be a considerable source of pride 
for Ontario and its citizens as Ontario has been without a pool for countless years. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Respectfully, Tom Maeda 


